GMARC December 2005 meeting minutes

Meeting opened @ 7:35PM on Dec. 20, 2005 by N8CY, Bobby Corr.
Introductions of club members were made.

November meeting minutes. A motion was made to accept minutes by Rich K8OX and seconded
by George KBGEO. Minutes were accepted. Motion passed.

Treasurer's Report: Scott W1BIC stated that the club's account balance is $1785.45 as of
12/18/05. $150 outgoing for donation to Trinity Lutheran Church for donation in appreciation of
meeting location.

Tech Committee report: Chuck N8ZA stated that everything is working fine. Chuck N8ZA and
Brad N8V I repaired/replaced the polyphaser for antenna lightning protection. It was bought for a
discounted price of $53 from Tom of Tri-County Communications. Our thanks again go to Tom.

Interclub Liaison: George K8GEO presented details of upcoming ham radio club events. He
reminded the club of the Hazel Park swap on Jan. 15th. For more information please see:
www.gmarc.org/Upcoming Ham_Events.htm

ARRL liaison report: Scott W1BIC had nothing to report.

Newsletter: Dave W8RIT stated that Dec. GMARC newsletter should be on website by end of
the month. Also requested articles from members as usual. (At the time of this writing the
newsletter is not complete and on the Website)

Recognitions: GMARC Net Point leader and NCO awards were presented to recipients by Bobby
Corr N8CY. Congrats to Chuck N8ZA for achieving net point leader award. Many thanks go to
the GMARC Mon. nite Info Net NCO's: Stefanie KC8TLB, Leo KW8J, and Scott W1BIC.
Elections were held and ballots were cast/counted. Congratulations to the following individuals:
Scott W1BIC -President. Joe N8OZ- V.P. Stefanie KC8TLB- Recording secretary. T.J. NBRUH-
Treasurer. and the board members: Brad N8VI & Leo KW8J.

OLD BUSINESS

No Old Business

NEW BUSINESS

Mike N5WCS volunteers for GMARC Mon. Nite Info Net NCO for the 5th week of the month.


http://www.gmarc.org/Upcoming_Ham_Events.htm

Scott W1BIC brings forth information of cadaver dog handlers and providing communications
support and elmering to teams. He will invite the teams to a club meeting. He also asked for
volunteers from club members to provide communications for them on their activity exercises.

Motion to adjourn made by Larry N8WJ, and seconded by Mike NSWCS @ 8:10P. Vote passes



